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October 2019 

Reduced Power Notification 

KASY-TV Licensee LLC, licensee of KASY-TV, Albuquerque, NM (Fac. ID 55049), 

hereby notifies the FCC of the station’s reduced power operation.  The station went silent on 

October 9, 2019 due to a problem with one of the feed lines between the combiner and the 

antenna.  KASY-TV was able to resume operations at reduced power on October 15, 2019 and is 

currently operating at approximately 20% power.  The station is working to return to normal 

operations as soon as possible.  Licensee will file a request for Special Temporary Authority if it 

is unable to resume normal operations within 30 days.   




